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Graduating Tulane students decorate their mortarboards to celebrate their
achievements while showing off their creativity. (Photo by Rusty Costanza)

As Commencement approaches, graduating Tulane students decorate their
mortarboards with inspiring quotes, eye-catching colors, glitter, sequins, lights and
elaborate designs to celebrate their achievements while showing off their creativity.

If you’re a 2023 graduate with a creative mortarboard, we want to see your design!

Please email today@tulane.edu with a photo of your completed mortarboard, a brief
description of your art, your name and major. Your submission may be featured in
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Tulane Today!

To see past submissions, click here and here.

Unified Commencement for the Class of 2023 will take place on Saturday, May 20, at
6:30 p.m. in Yulman Stadium. For more information about Commencement, click
here.
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